TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE CAD

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

10 Court Street
Bristol, Rhode Island 02809-2208
Tel. 401-253-7000
Fax 401-253-2647
Email: mcordeiro@bristolri.gov
www.bristolri.gov

December 18, 2023

Mrs. Jodi Traghella
71 King Philip Avenue
Bristol, RI 02809

Dear Mrs. Traghella:

I trust this letter finds you well. I am writing to officially
notify you that, following our recent conversation on Monday,

December 18th, 2023, your request to withdraw the petition has
been duly acknowledged.

During our discussion, you indicated that your son has
successfully adapted to the new bus stop location on Dyer
Avenue, and the current arrangements are proving to be
satisfactory for your family. As a result, and per your
expressed wish, the petition will be withdrawn at this time.

This letter serves as formal documentation of the withdrawal for
the council record. Should circumstances change in the future,
you are more than welcome to contact our office. We are here to
assist you and address any concerns you may have.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our

office.

Sincerely, ﬁjj 47

Melissa Cordeiro
Town Clerk
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